
From: Kirsty Johnstone  
Sent: Saturday, August 7, 2021 6:42 PM 
To: Islands2050 
Subject: Islands trust policy statement 
 
I live on Bowen Island. We are a municipality and have all the policy, oversight, planning… that we need.  
WE DO NOT NEED THE ISLANDS TRUST. WE SHOULD NOT BE FUNDING THE ISLANDS TRUST. THE 
ISLANDS TRUST IS ATTEMPTING TO DUPLICATE AND/OR OVERRIDE OUR ELECTED COUNCIL AND THE 
MUNICIPAL BUREAUCRACY ALREADY IN PLACE.  
 
I AM APPALLED AT EGOTISTICAL NATURE OF THE TRUSTEES AND BUREAUCRATS WHO DEVELOPED THE 
2050 POLICY STATEMENT. THAT THEY THINK THAT THIS ORGANIZATION SHOULD POKE ITS NOSE INTO 
ISSUES SUCH AS AFFORDABLE HOUSING IS LUDICROUS, REDUNDANT, AND WASTEFUL.  
THE LEADERSHIP APPEARS TO BE ON A PERSONAL POWER, ORGANIZATION GROWTH, AND THUS 
FINANCIAL COMPENSATION GRAB.  
Kirsty Johnstone  
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 


